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Principal Message Thank you!

Welcome May!!! | love this time of Our Beautification Comittee had
year......the leaves are budding, a Hot Dog lunch on April 11.
the sun has that “summer is on Thanks to Bear Creek Angus -
the way” heat in it, and the smell Chad & Nikki Weiss for their
of a rainy day are all things that contribution. Also, thanks to Beth
make me smile! For teachers, May & Alice Jones, Lauren Winsor &
is a close second for the busiest Erin Baber for helping cook hot
month in a school! They are dogs.
finishing up units, planning
/ assessments, and organizing
Flgld Trips. The halls are bus-tllng
. with students who can't wait to
get outside and play in the sun. e No School: May 19

e Bike Rodeo: May 21

We have a lot of activities coming New K Orientation: May 26
¢ New K Orientation: May

up, so please keep your eye on
our website and Facebook page * Early Dismissal: June 4

as we get closer to the end of e Last Day of Classes: June 26
May. Also, there will be parent
permission slips coming home
over the next month for Field Trips, Kindergqrten News
so please ensure you get those
signed and back to your child’s

teacher. We aren't able to take On May 26, there will be no regular
- any student off site without a class, so that we may welcome the
parent or gudrdian’s permission. 2025-2026 Kindergarten students.
Here's to sunny days and rainy Regular Kindergarten classes will
nights! resume May 27 with the Blue

Kindergarten class.
Shelley Huck
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Library News

Thank you everyone for supporting the Scholastic Book Fair in March.

Total sales was $4,799.05. After taxes we received 40% of sales in the
value of $1804.44. As this was our 2nd fair in the school year, we
received another 10% of value of $451.11. Total of $2,255.55 taken in
value to be used for the Library.

5D Our next Scholastic Book Fair will be in late October 2025. Hope to see
you there!

The Library Team

Miss Sullivan and Mrs. Fitterer




